
SWING FOR HOPE

This is an annual event to support the University of Arizona Cancer 
Center. Congratulations to our ILGA members and our community for 
raising $10,010 for cancer research at the University of Arizona 
Cancer Center. ILGA has raised almost $179,000 since 1997 in our 
Swing for Hope efforts to drive out cancer. Elaine Cunningham, senior 
director of development at the University of Arizona Cancer Center 
and our luncheon guest, gave an update on the center’s research 
projects. She further explained the special program available there to 
cancer patients. This includes an opportunity for a second evaluation 
and diagnosis along with treatment plans teamed with trial research 
efforts. Elaine can be contacted at elaincunningham@arizona.edu or 
352-215-7441.
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